National Commission for Protection of Child Rights
5" Floor, Chanderlok Building, 36,Janpath, New Delhi-110 001
(Phone: 011-23478206, Fax No. (011-23724026/23731584)

F. No. 2501/05/2016-RTE/NCPCR
Dated: 8 September, 2021

Dear Sir/Madam,

I'am directed to refer to NCPCR's letter of even number enclosing the copy of '"Manual on
Safety and Security of Children in Schools' and Corrigendum dated 08.09.2021. The Manual and
third Corrigendum have been uploaded on NCPCR's website.

2. A section on Cyber Safety and Security have been added and for this purpose, a corrigendum
along-with the modifications of the Manual is available on NCPCR's website at-
https://ncper.gov.in/showfile.php?1lid=2084

3. Copy of the Corrigendum is enclosed for your kind perusal and information.

Yours 1‘aithfullyJ

Assistant Director

To
1. Principal Secretaries, Department of Education of all States/UTs
Copy to:

1. Chairpersons of SCPCRs of all States/UTs
2. Chairman, CBSE
3. All stakeholders



National Commission for Protection of Child Rights

5™ Floor, Chanderlok Building, 36,Janpath, New Delhi-110 001
(Phone: 011-23478206, Fax No. (011-23724026/23731584)

F. No. 2501/05/2016-RTE/NCPCR
Dated: 08 September, 2021

Corrigendum-II1I

Subject: Third Corrigendum to “Manual on Safety and Security of Children in Schools”.

All the stakeholders using the above-mentioned Manual are requested to note the
following modification:

following may be added

Page 69-110, Cyber Safety and Security as Section-VI in the manual available on
website of NCPCR at https://ncper.gov.in/showfile.php?lid=2084

Page 123, Point 165-174 of Cyber Safety under Section Child Safety Checklist have been

added.

(G. Suresh)
Assistant Director

To
I. Principal Secretaries, Department of Education of all States/UTs
Copy to:

1. Chairpersons of SCPCRs of all States/UTs
2. Chairman, CBSE
3. All stakeholders



